
 

  
REGISTRATIONS 2016-2017 
JUNIOR CRICKET & U10 MILO BLAST PROGRAM 

The Notre Dame St Brendan’s Cricket Club welcomes everyone to the coming 2016-2017 

season.  The biggest news that has been a long time coming is that we have permission 

and have commenced building our cricket nets on St Brendan’s oval.  This was one of our 

major headaches last year, so with a completion date expected in early October, we are 

looking forward to an enjoyable year. 

 

REGISTRATIONS 

Registrations can be made at the below link.  We will also hold an after school session at Deakin Reserve, in the Central 

Park St Brendan’s Cricket Club rooms at 3:30pm -5:30pm on Tuesday 6
th

 September.  We are aiming to have the following 

sides 

 Under 16 

 Under 14 

 Under 12 A 

 Under 12 Development 

 Under 10 Milo Blast (as per last year Wednesday night programs) 

 

To Register on-line please go to these links. You may not have a password, but you may just need to reset an account to be 

sent a new one. If you have any issues registering please email pmholland@outlook.com or call 0417 522 725.  There is an 

option to pay on-line in this registration so hopefully this makes things easier.  There is a different section for U10 Milo 

Blast and the Notre Dame St Brendan’s Junior Registrations.  Notification of coaches and training nights will be confirmed 

once more details of numbers are known.  If anyone is interested in assisting with coaching or team managing please get 

in contact with me 

http://www.playcricket.com.au/club-finder/club-details?id=580 
 

Best Regards 

Peter Holland 

President  

Notre Dame St Brendan’s Cricket Club 
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